eNewsletter: Friday 7th June 2019

Notices to Parents and Guardians

Overseas trips and tours

Shrewsbury School has a broad and exciting range of overseas trips and tours which seek to add further to pupils’ educational experience,
introducing them to different cultures, new challenges. and providing unforgettable experiences. The list of trips for the coming academic year
(and beyond) can be viewed via this link:

Sidney-Darwin Dash and Quarter-Mile Challenge, Sunday 9th June at 11.00am

Areminder that the finals of the Sidney-Darwin Dash and Quarter-Mile Challenge take place on Top Common this Sunday, straight after
Chapel at 11.00am. Please see 'Forthcoming Events' below for a full programme with details of all the races.

Spectators are warmly welcome and refreshments will be available. This year there'll also be a Children's 'Fun’ Quarter-Mile Race - no need to
register in advance, just turn up and join in.

Summer Holiday Sports Courses at Shrewsbury School

During the summer, we will be running courses in hockey and cricket for children aged 7-13, rowing courses for 11-16-year-olds (the day
course is fully booked but there are still spaces on the residential one) and a lifeguard course for anyone aged over 16. Please do spread the
word among friends and family who may be interested. Full details and booking forms can be found under the 'Shrewsbury Active' tab on the
School website and via this link:

[ atest News

Friday 7 June 2019

Following on from films
showcasing the academic
and pastoral life of the
School, we are excited to
launch the third in our
series facusing on the co-
curricular life of
Shrewsbury.

Mrs Peak’s SwimRun
Challenge for the Shewsy
Friday 7 June 2019

In her own words, Mrs
Pealc will be going so far
outside her comfort zone
toraise funds for the
School's youth club in
Liverpool this Saturday
“that she may not come
back”.

Readiness for Life: The Co-
Curriculum at Shrewsbury
School
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Senior Girls' Quad win
Silver at National Schools'
Regatta

Friday 7 June 2019

A new chapter in the annals
of the Royal Shrewsbury
School Boat Club, as the
girls now join the boys in
reaching the podium at the
highest national level.

School Firsts
Thursday 6 June 2019

School Firsts are one of the
highest honours at
Shrewsbury,

rewarding pupils who have
demonstrated exceptional
contributions to School life.
They are awarded each
term by a committee of
Upper Sixth Formers.

Forthcoming Events

Senior and Junior Essay
Prize Competitions
Friday 7 June 2019

The winners of both the
Senior and Junior Essay
Prize competitions have
been announced...

Shrewsbury School and D-
Day

Wednesday 5 June 2019

Amidst the national
commemorations to mark
the 75th anniversary of D-
Day, Salopians can feel
proud of the fact that two
former Shrewsbury School
pupils played significant
and influential parts in its
ultimate success....

Historic moment for
Shrewsbury School
Cricket

Friday 7 June 2019

Two exciting firsts for
Shrewsbury School
cricketers this week: Issy
Wong became the first girl
to play for the Boys' 1st XI;
and Harry Cooke took two
(yes. two) hat-tricks for
Shropshire CCC U15s.

n Weekly Bulletin
y 5 June 2019

This week's bulletin
includes details of the
Futures Department's new
Twitter account:
@shrewsfutures

No Events added to the Newsletter.

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website




